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         Up Coming Events 

 WEEK 9:  REPORTS 
HOME  

 WEEK 10: PHONE  CALLS 
RE: STUDENT LEARNING 
IN SEMESTER 1 

 WEEK 10: Last DAY PBL 
Term 2 Reward and in 
school Cross School Run 

Friday 19th June 2020  Term 2 Week 8 

Poole Street, Cootamundra NSW 2590 

Phone: 02 6942 1166  or  02 6942 1669 

Facsimile: 02 6942 4190 

E-mail: easouthee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

Class Councillors 

Team K 

Anna Carter and 

Catalina Carter-Pahulu 

Team Giralang 

Noah Hii and Kayden 

Ryan 

Team Toucan  

Tarrik Doulas-Smith 

and Sieanna Slater 

Team 3 

Dakodah McNiff-Garrett 

and Cooper Dabin 
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Student Learning 

Friday 19th June 2020 Term 2 Week 8 

Team Giralang presenting their information reports about the 

Sydney Harbour Bridge for History. The groups informed their 

peers about when the bridge was built, the purpose of it in the 

past and the present and why we should preserve the Sydney 

Harbour Bridge for the future.  

Team K have been  participating in weekly  physical activity with Mr Johnson.                                       

They have been practicing the upcoming cross country course as well as their fundamental 

movement skills.                                                                                                                                                       

Pictured are some action shots of Team K improving their throwing skills by aiming at a target. 
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Friday 19th June 2020 Term 2 Week 8 

 Team 3 are creating artworks modelled on Van Gough's "Starry Night". 
The students have experimented with different mediums and 
techniques with creating artworks.  

Team Toucan have been working on writing Persuasive Texts. They have been learning to use 

persuasive devices, how to write a persuasive text using the correct structure and how to use a 

marking rubric to improve their writing and give valuable feedback to their peers. We have seen 

our students improve daily and watch as they learn to give feedback to their peers and apply the 

feedback to their writing.  



4  

Friday 14th of  September 2018  Term 3 Week 8 

Your family school for quality learning, opportunities, and care  

Friday 19th June 2020 Term 2 Week 8 

Telephone Interviews 

In team Giralang we have been learning how materials can be reused, recycled and blended 

with other materials to create something new. We have made a House for a Mouse!  Our 

learning intention was to make a house that a mouse can enter into, turn around and exit using 

recycled materials. To measure if we are successful, we are going to code an “ozebot” – our 

mouse to complete the set task. We have used a range of materials – plastic, cardboard, straws, 

cotton balls, wool and even an old boot! 

Please make sure you are available when staff call you 

about your child’s Learning Journey for Semester One. 

Educators will call at the nominated time and the call may 

come up as the school numbers 69421166 or 69421669 or 

the School Mobile 0472535216 or a Private Number 

Educators are looking forward to catching up 

with all families and carers about learning at 

our school 
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Friday 19th June 2020 Term 2 Week 8 

 

Cross School Run 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to restrictions on running Cross Country Events for our School this year we 

will be replacing it with a Cross School Run for 2020. 

Mr Johnson is preparing the students and the course. We will run it the last day of 

term. 

Unfortunately we are still unable to have families join us on this day but hopefully 

in Term 3 when we run our Athletics Carnival things will be back to normal. 


